
Coolaney Utd Social Media Policy

1. No images, recordings or pictures may be used for publication or 
promotion by the club in newspapers, Social Media or any other public 
or electronic forum without prior consent by parent/guardian.

2. Coaches are not permitted to use their personal Social Media accounts 
to ridicule or tarnish the name of Coolaney Utd, young people / officials, 
opposing teams or any other coach by name or reference.

3. Failure to comply with this may impose sanctions at the discretion of the 
committee where there is evidence of misappropriation. A meeting will 
be called by the committee and the coach in order to afford the coach 
the opportunity to respond and explain the mater in hand. Depending 
on the severity of the allegation, a coach may be asked to stand down 
from their duties. In certain situations, the coach may be recommended 
to become familiar with Coolaney Utd’s Social Media policy in 
conjunction with the official FAI Social Media Policy.

4. There will only be one official account for Coolaney Utd youths. Any 
coach wishing to post information to this account can do so through the 
relevant personnel once all the information is verified and accurate at 
the time of posting.


